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January 17, 2003

Mr, Vincent Shigekuni
Principal

PBR Hawaii

1001 Bishop Street

Pacific Tower, Suite 650
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813-3429

Dear Mr. Shigekuni:

Subject: University of Hawaii (UH) — West Oahu Draft Environmental Assessment/
Environmental Impact Statement Notice of Preparation

Thank you for your letter of December 23, 2002, asking for comments on the proposed UH West
Oahu campus. We have operated Kalaeloa Alrport, a general aviation reliever airport, since

July 1999 in the airfield of the former Naval Air Station at Barbers Point, We do tiot see any
direct impact on our Kalaeloa Airport south of the proposed UH campus, The proposed UH
campus will be outside of the high noise contours generated by the aircraft activity at the Airport,
However, be aware of the increased flying activity in the West Oahu area due to Kalaeloa

Adrport.
If you need further information, please call Mr. Stephen Takashima, Senior Planner, at 838-8810.

Sincerely,

%- ~
DAVIS K. YOGT
Alrports Administrator

UH-23
Hana Like Nu Ke Ala Aloha
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